

SPRING DALE PUBLIC SCHOOL

Sherpur Road, Ludhiana

Date: 29/05/2025

For Classes K1 to XII

Vacations are an opportunity to relax, recharge, and rejuvenate while preparing for the journey ahead. Dear Parents.

Greetings from the Spring Dale Family!

With the blessings of the Almighty, the academic session 2025-26 is progressing smoothly, and students are demonstrating commendable enthusiasm for learning. As summer approaches, it's time to take a refreshing break, focus on personality development and explore creative and productive activities.

We are pleased to share the forthcoming schedule for the summer break:

Summer Vacation Schedule

Classes	Duration
K1 to K3	May 30, 2025 to July 3, 2025
I to VIII	May 30, 2025 to July 3, 2025
IX to XII	June 11, 2025 to July 3, 2025

- To keep the students engaged, Holiday Assignments will be shared through class WhatsApp groups.
- Kindly guide your ward(s) to present their assignments in a creative and systematic manner.
- The school reopens on 4th July 2025 (Friday) for K1 to XII.
- The School Office, Admission Cell and Fee Counter will remain open during summer vacation from 08.00 a.m. to 02.30 p.m.

Summer Camp

Classes	Duration	Time
I to VIII	June 2, 2025 to June 10, 2025	7.45 am to 12.00 noon

Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM)

To discuss the performance of your ward(s) in the first unit test, a Parent-Teacher Meeting is scheduled as follows:

Classes	Date	Roll No.'s	Time Slot
K1 to K3	May 31,2025	1 to 20	08:30 am to 09:30 am
		21 onwards	09:30 am to 11:00 am
I to VIII		1 to 20	08:30 am to 09:30 am
		21 onwards	09:30 am to 11:00 am
IX to XII	June 10, 2025	1 to 20	08:30 am to 09:30 am
		21 onwards	09:30 am to 11:00 am

Special Tips for Students

During the holidays, students are encouraged to use their time constructively:

- · Focus on a healthy routine- eat nutritious food, exercise regularly and stay active.
- Sharpen your mind by reading newspapers, novels, biographies or magazines.
- Explore creative hobbies such as gardening, painting or crafting using waste materials.
- If using the internet for academic purposes or assignments, always do so under the supervision of parents to ensure safety and productivity.

We eagerly anticipate seeing our precious students return safe, healthy and full of energy, ready to embark on the next phase of learning.

Wishing you and your family a joyful and refreshing vacation!

Warm regards,

Principal